
CVIDS Board meeting on November 17, 2012 at 10 am in meeting room at Mercy 

Hospital in Iowa City 

 

Donna Denly, Secretary 

 

Attending: Jonathan Poulton, Nancy Carlisle, Zora Ronan, Deb Hansen, Donna Denly 

 

It was agreed upon by the members that we will drop all members that have not paid 

prior to 2011 and will propose to the club members that all members that joined in the 

charter year be complimentary members from here on out. 

 

Zora shared that there are 67 members that are eligible for club plants in 2013.  

 

Bad weather and cancellation of a meeting was discussed and it will be posted on the 

website, an e-mail will be sent, and those that have regular mail will be called the night 

before by 7 pm. 

 

We went over the proposed budget for the coming year, and it will be presented to the 

club members for approval. 

 

We discussed the tentative meeting dates and what to include. There has been much 

interest shown in having speakers, and programs about interesting information for the 

members. We are looking for a program chair to set up the topics. 

 

We discussed trying an Iris tour this spring along with our Daylily one in July. 

 

We are looking into reprinting our promotional flyer and have it ready by the February 

Winter Gardening Fair. 

 

The survey information was shared. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at noon with everyone feeling good about the topics covered. 

 

 


